IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
REFER TO: M960130B

February 6, 1996

MEMORANDUM TO THE FILE

FROM: John C. Hoyle, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING BY DOE ON STATUS OF
HIGH LEVEL WASTE PROGRAM, 10:00 A.M., TUESDAY,
JANUARY 30, 1996, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM,
ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN
TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by Dr. Dreyfus and Mr. Barrett from the Department of Energy on
the status of the high level waste program.

There were no requirements identified for staff action.
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Commissioner Rogers
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